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July 21, 2022 
 
Mayor Kenneth Usry  
City of Thomson 
210 Railroad Street 
Thomson, Georgia 30824 
 
Dear Mayor Usry: 
 
The Thomson-McDuffie County Convention & Visitors Bureau is partnering with the 
Activities Council of Thomson, Inc. to host a concert in downtown Thomson on Friday 
September 23, 2022. The purpose of this event is to complement the 28th Annual Blind 
Willie McTell Music Festival that takes place the following day, and to draw some of those 
visitors to Thomson early. For this event, we are requesting the following approvals: 

• Activation of Special Event Open Container Ordinance  
• Approval of the closure of Railroad Street from Main Street to the crosswalk at the 

Depot Annex. Time to close 5:00 pm to 11:00 pm September 23, 2022 
• Approval for a sign in front of the Depot to promote the event to the community 

from August 23, 2022 thru September 23, 2022 

We appreciate your support to continue this event for the community.  
 
Many Thanks, 
 

 
 
Elizabeth Vance, TMP 
Executive Director 
Thomson-McDuffie County 
Convention & Visitors Bureau 
 




